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The rainfall forecast for the next 24 hours (Map 1) indicates light to moderate rains in parts of  northern areas of the 

country  especially in Togdheer, Sanag, Sool, Bari and Nugaal regions. Other parts of the country will remain dry with‐

in the day. 

The cumulaƟve rainfall forecast for the week which ends on 02 May 2017 (Map 2) shows moderate to heavy rains in 

most parts of the country including the Ethiopian highlands. Most of the rains are expected towards the end of the 

week. Given the forecast, cases of flash floods cannot be ruled out especially in the northern areas within the week. 

The river levels are also expected to rise given the forecast. 

Users are  advised that this is a forecast  and at Ɵmes there may be discrepancies between forecast and actual 

amounts of rainfall received. The forecast, observed river levels and rainfall amounts are updated on a daily basis and 

can be found in this link: hƩp://systems.faoso.net/frrims/ 

Map 1: 24 hours rainfall forecast   
(Valid for 26 April 2017) 

Map 2: 7‐day cumulated rainfall forecast   
(26 Apr to 02 May 2017) 
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